

# PRAYER PARTNERS

Together in Prayer

## **April 2024**





#### We are thankful for:

- The Easter holidays, in remembrance of the death and resurrection of our saviour Jesus Christ, fulfilling God's plan for redemption and offering the promise of eternal life.
- Our Family Hub in Hodge Hill Birmingham and the wonderful staff who had a great time meeting local families and sharing what services we offer.
- · Young people re-engaging in school after counselling.
- The many lives transformed through the excellent work and commitment of our staff.
- Spurgeons Trustees, volunteering their time and experience to guide and govern our charity.
- Three new prayer partners. Thank you for partnering with us in prayer, we are very happy to have you on board.

Did you know we have been helping children in need and their families for almost six generations? Our services change with the times but our core values remain the same: which are driven by our Christian faith.

## We continue to pray for:

- God's favour on communities and churches around the globe.
- Young carers who are struggling to talk openly about the challenges they
- · Children with anxiety who are struggling to sleep.
- Our colleagues living through uncertainty and change, as we adapt to new ways of working in response to revised local authority contracts.
- The growing number of children with additional needs that come to our groups and services.
- Stronger family relationships and rehabilitation through our prison work.
- The continuation of positive changed lives that we see through our Boys2Men programme.
- Families with financial problems to get the help and support they need.
- God to open new doors to church partnerships across the UK.
- The holiday events that are run across our services. That they run smoothly and bring families closer together.
- More prayer partners to join us in prayer.
- God to lead and guide us throughout 2024.

# **News and Updates**

## Prayer Partners is now Bi-Monthly

Our next edition of Prayer Partners will be out on the 1st June, then 1st August and so on throughout 2024.

#### **Share Our Newsletter**

Please feel free to share the content of this newsletter with your family, friends or church. You can also download a pdf copy online at <a href="mailto:spurgeons.org/about-us/our-faith/our-prayers/">spurgeons.org/about-us/our-faith/our-prayers/</a>

"I have a great need for Christ. I have a great Christ for my need."

**Charles H Spurgeon** 

## **BBC Songs of Praise**

Did you catch us on Songs of Praise? Our wonderful staff at HMP Winchester shared an insight into our work with families affected by imprisonment. If you missed the episode and would like to catch up, you can do so on the BBC iPlayer link below.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/m001w2th

You can read the impact of your prayers by reading a copy of our Annual Report online at https://spurgeons.org/about-us/annual-reports-and-policies/

Registered charity no.1081182 | Company limited by guarantee in England no.3990460
To find out more about Spurgeons and our Privacy Policy, please visit our website at
www.spurgeons.org/privacy-policy/ or contact Spurgeons by e-mail at prayernews@spurgeons.org, by
post to 74 Wellingborough Road, Rushden, Northants, NN10 9TY, or you can call us on 01933 412412.